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2023 WBSC Oceania Executive Meeting 

 Thursday 30th November 2023  
Time: 1.00 pm EDST. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89801715378?pwd=UFRhSjl3anltR1BMbHNYNTU1aW03Zz09 
  

 Draft Minutes 
 

1. Attendances / Roll Call Attendees Vaughan, Tony, Glenn, Inoke, Chet- Apologies: Rex, Bob and 
Carolyn  
 

2. Declare any conflict of interest – none declared  
 

3. Review draft minutes and actions from previous meeting –  
 

4. WBSC Oceania monthly financial update and 2023 WBSCO budget –  
 

5. Report from U18W /OM SM qualification events (AS) –  
 

6. Report from TD U23 BB qualifier – AUS 
 

7. Update from U15 BB qualifier – Guam – Currently happening.    
 

8. ONOC Assembly 16 March 2024 - Fiji  
 

9. Qualification events for 2024 – U12 and U18 BB and World Games Men’s and Women’s SB 
                                                                                      

10. 2023 WBSC Oceania – Strategic and Ops Plans  
 

11. 2025 WBSC Oceania Congress hosting – update 
 

12. WBSC Governance program again – Due date Jan. 2024  
 

13. General Business –  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89801715378?pwd=UFRhSjl3anltR1BMbHNYNTU1aW03Zz09

